
File No. 24-1480 
 

HOUSING AND HOMELESSNESS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to requesting a report from the Chief 
Legislative Analyst (CLA), with assistance from the City Administrative Officer (CAO) and the Los 
Angeles Housing Department (LAHD) on how the City can directly contract with Service Providers on all 
programs currently funded for homelessness interventions and bypass the Los Angeles Homeless 
Service Authority (LAHSA). 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Rodriguez - Blumenfield): 
 
DIRECT the CLA, with the assistance of the CAO and the LAHD to report to on how the City can directly 
contract with Service Providers on all programs currently fund by the City. This would allow the City to 
bypass LAHSA who historically administers all programs. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the CAO nor the CLA has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on March 5, 2025, your Housing and Homelessness Committee considered a Motion 
(Rodriguez - Blumenfield) relative to the transfer of HHAP-3 funding to be used for the rehabilitation of 
the Oak Tree Inn Project located at 17448 Ventura Boulevard in Council District Four and the Motel 6 
Project located at 15711 West Roscoe Boulevard in Council District 12 to be used for interim housing. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the recommendation 
contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
HOUSING AND HOMELESSNESS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
RAMAN:  YES 
JURADO:  YES 
PRICE:  ABSENT 
BLUMENFIELD:  YES 
NAZARIAN: ABSENT 
 
LV 3.5.25 
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